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Please continue your support of the ODA Noxious Weed Control Program to ensure 

a more beautiful and productive Oregon for future generations. This ODA program 

has been an excellent partner for Jefferson County landowners public or private, and 

continues to provide a crucial role assisting and supporting local County agriculture 

and rangeland. 


